
 
 
Ref: SEC/ARIL/BSE-NSE/2022-23                                                           Date: November 28, 2022 

 
To, 
Mr. Binoy Yohannan–Surveillance 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
5th Floor, Exchange Plaza,  
Bandra Kurla Complex Bandra (East) 
Mumbai-400051 
 
Script Code: 513349 

 
Sub: Clarification on Increase in Volume 
Letter No.: NSE/CM/Surveillance/12512 dated November 28, 2022 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
This is with reference to your above referred letter received by us vide email dated November 28, 2022 seeking our 
clarification on increase in volume of shares of the Company across the exchanges.  
 
In view of the above, please be informed that there is no information/announcement (including impending 
announcement) to be made by the Company which, in our opinion, may have a bearing on the volume behavior in 
scrip of the Company and which is required to be disclosed under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and 
Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 ("Listing Regulations"). 

Also, the Company has in the past made timely disclosure under Regulation 30 of the Listing Regulations, and will 
continue to disseminate any price sensitive information to the Exchanges that may have bearing on the 
price/volume of the shares which are traded on the Stock Exchanges and the same will also be made available on 
the Company's website for the information of the shareholders.  

Hope this clarifies the matter. 
 
Thanking You. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
For AJMERA REALTY & INFRA INDIA LIMITED 
 
 
 
 
VINIT TANNA 
COMPANY SECRETARY & COMPLIANCE OFFICER 
A50504 
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